
 

  

 

  

   

 

The IAASB invites you to join one of three special webinars (English, French and Spanish) 
covering the recently released a Discussion Paper on Exploring Possible Options to Address 
Challenges in Applying the ISAs in Audits of Less Complex Entities, which is open for comment 
until September 12, 2019.  Through this consultation, the IAASB is looking to further 
understand the challenges in using the ISAs in audits of less complex entities, and views about 
possible actions to address the challenges. 
 
In each webinar, the IAASB will take participants through the key aspects of the Discussion 
Paper. The webinars will not provide the opportunity for participants to ask any questions, 
however the IAASB welcomes any questions beforehand – if these could be submitted to 
beverleybahlmann@iaasb.org  

 

  

 

 Please feel free to share this e-mail  
Note: the webinars will be recorded and made available on the IAASB website 

 

 

 

 

English 

July 22 

7:00am – 8:00am EST 

Roger Simnett, IAASB Board Member and 
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Chair of the Audits of Less Complex Entities Working Group 

Register Here  

 

  

 
 

 

French 
July 23 

8:00am – 9:00am EST 

Isabelle Tracq-Sengeissen 

IAASB Board Member 

Register Here  

 

Spanish 

July 24 

9:00am – 10:00am EST 

Fernando Ruiz Monroy 

IAASB Board Member 

Register Here  

 

  

   

 

About the IAASB 

The objective of the IAASB is to serve the public interest by setting high-quality auditing, assurance, and other related 

standards and by facilitating the convergence of international and national auditing and assurance standards, thereby 

enhancing the quality and consistency of practice throughout the world and strengthening public confidence in the 

global auditing and assurance profession. 

The IAASB develops auditing and assurance standards and guidance for use by all professional accountants under a 

shared standard-setting process involving the Public Interest Oversight Board, which oversees the activities of the 

IAASB, and the IAASB Consultative Advisory Group, which provides public interest input into the development of the 

standards and guidance. The structures and processes that support the operations of the IAASB are facilitated by the 

International Federation of Accountants (IFAC).  
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